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Request for FCC&IC Class II Permissive 

Change  
 

 

FCC ID: TE7T9UH                                 Date: 2017-11-22  

 

TO: Federal Communication Commission & Acknowledgement of Innovation, Science 

and Economic Development (ISED) 

     

This is to request for Class II permissive change for FCC ID: TE7T9UH 

originally granted on 10/01/2016.  

IC: 8853A-T9UH             originally granted on 03/06/2017. 

 

This application is based on:  

 

1. Opening the function of beamforming for 5G. The chip of device supports 

beamforming in the original certification, but client closed the function. Now, 

client decides to open it through software. 

 

2. 2.4G standard for IC is updated from RSS 247 Issue 1 to Issue 2. Comparing with two 

versions, no Supplementary testing needed, so we don’t update 2.4G IC reports. 

 

3. There is not any change in design, circuitry or construction for this device, including 

RF parameters (antenna, firmware and hardware versions, frequency ranges, 

etc.). 

 

 

Signature:  

 

 

 

Jing Huang / Regulatory Compliance Manager     

TP-Link Technologies Co., Ltd. 

 


